
 

From Myself and the team we hope this letter finds you well,. Here is the newsletter for crimes that 
have  happened for November 2023 to provide some information and advice in relation to reports we 
have received. 
 

CRIMES REPORTED 

Below is some of the crimes that have been reported for November 
2023. 
THE GLADE 02/11/2023 THEFT FROM MOTOR VEHICLE 
Van was broken into and two headlights were stolen, suspects 
drilled into the bonnet of the van  in the process. 
ORCHARD AVENUE 05/11/2023 THEFT FROM MOTOR VEHICLE 
Front and back license plates stolen from vehicle, no CCTV or sus-
pects identified. 
RIDGEMOUNT ROAD 05/11/2023 RESIDENTIAL BURGLARY 
Suspects broke into property and were believed to be looking for 
cash and high value jewellery although a lot of items were left on 
the scene. 
KEMPTON WALK 06/11/2023 THEFT 
Victim dropped phone whilst walking, when  checked it was evident 
the phone had been picked up and was last tracked dome distance 
away. 
SHOREHAM CLOSE 16/11/2023 ROBBERY 
Victim was delivering food believed to be a hoax call, when victim 
arrived at location three suspects appeared and committed a rob-
bery of items meant for the delivery. 
LONG LANE 20/11/2023 THEFT OF MOTOR VEHICLE 
Theft from a building site where suspects broke into location and 
stole a Digger used on the site. 
 
 

DDD 

 

                    Priorities  
 
 Increased patrols around 

THE GLADE due to  re-
ports of theft from and 
of motor vehicles . 

 Weapon sweeps and re-
assurance patrols 
around SHOREHAM 
CLOSE 

 Increased patrols around 
WOODMERE  AVENUE 

Advice 
With the run up to Christmas there is always an increase with thefts and 
robberies and more recently an increase of robberies where suspects 
are targeting school children in possession of Iphones, Any residents 
that have school children please advise them to keep phones hidden es-
pecially when leaving school and on the way home. 
CCTV will also help investigations with theft from motor vehicles these 
can be as small as a well positioned ring doorbell or a dash cam and 
many newer vehicles have tracking abilities if there activated , this will 
help with any theft of motor vehicles. 

Contact Details 

Telephone 101 

Email - SNmailbox-ShirleyNorthSNT@met.police.uk 

You can now follow us on NextDoor.co.uk 

 

If you would like to receive the 

monthly update and get the latest 

statistics and information in please 

email the team and ask to be on 

our mailing list . 

 

  EVENTS AND OTHER NEWS 

 

 CUPPA WITH A COPPER, LONG-

HEATH GARDENS COMMUNITY 

CENTRE, 06/01/2024, 0900-

1000 

 WARD PANEL MEETING, ST 

GEORGES CHURCH, 

12/01/2023, 2000-2100 

 STREET BRIEFING, WICKHAM 

ROAD, 19/01/2023, 1700-1800 


